Kevin Turnock

From: Kevin Turnock [kevin.turnock@co.aitkin.mn.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 2:57 PM

To: ‘lavonneparker129@yahoo.com’

Subject: 60 day extension

Attachments: 60 day.docx

Ms. Parker,

This email is in reference to the permit application you submitted on 2-21-18. Our office has attempted two times to
verify the lake setback of your existing residence. Both times the snow has been drifted at the shoreline to the point
where a conclusive ordinary high water level determination could not be made. Mn. State Statute 15.99 requires us to
make a decision within 60 days of the application date. At this point in time the snow depths have not gone down
enough to allow us to make an accurate determination of the setback of the existing residence. The 60 day deadline is 4-
21-18, leaving the only option being to deny the application unless an extension is requested by you.

I spoke with your builder earlier this afternoon in regards to your residence addition application. We agreed the best
route to take would be for you to request an extension to the State 60 day rule regulating the approval or denial of your
permit. | have attached the request to this email for your convenience. You may sign and date it and return a scanned

copy via email.
If you have any further questions, our office is open from 8:00 to 4:30 Monday through Friday. Phone 218-927-7342

Sincerely,

Kevin Turnock
Zoning Officer
Aitkin County



